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KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS NA YAMAN

BAGONG PILIPINAS

MEMORANDUM

TO . The Assistant Directors
Biodiversity Management Bureau
Ecosystems Research and Development Bureau
Environmental Management Bureau
Forest Management Bureau
Land Management Bureau
Mines and Geosciences Bureau
The Chief, Policy and Program Division, NWRB
Representative, River Basin Control Office
Representative, Legal Affairs Service ,
Representative, Office of the Undersecretary for Field
Operations —- Luzon, Visayas and Environment
Representative, Office of the Undersecretary for Field
Operations — Mindanao
" Representative, Legislative Liaison Office
Representative, Water Resource Management Office

FROM : The Undersecretary
Policy, Planning and International Affairs

SUBJECT: AGREEMENTS DURING THE 4™ DENR-TECHNICAL
WORKING GROUP (TWG) MEETING ON THE CODIFICATION
OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES (ENR) LAWS
(PHASE 1) HELD ON 07 MAY 2024, 9:00 AM VIA ZOOM

DATE : MAY 09 2024

This refers to the 4" DENR-TWG Meeting on the Codification of ENR
Laws (Phase 1),-held on 07 May 2024, 9:00 AM via Zoom, to discuss the
status/progress of the project. The meeting was presided over by undersigned
and participated in by the members of the TWG for Codification, PSD Chief and
staff, and consultants and staff of the Center for Environmental Law and Policy
Advocacy Inc. (CELPA).

Relative thereto, herewith are the agreements during the meeting:

1. The Bureaus concerned and NWRB will submit to PPS their
conditional acceptance/concurrence on the draft Codes submitted by
the CELPA on or before 10 May 2024. The additional comments that
these offices may come up with will be considered by CELPA in the
final outputs.

2. PPS-PSD will process the second tranche of payment to CELPA
amounting to P2,599,675.00 on the basis of the conditional
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acceptance/concurrence submitted by the relevant offices on the draft
sectoral codes. The last tranche payment will be processed: upon
submission of the final outputs.

3. "CELPA will coordinate with all the sectors/offices concerned for the
finalization of the draft codes. While not discussed during the meeting,
CELPA shall be required to submit the final outputs to the end-user on
or before 17 May 2024.

For your information and appropriate action.

ATTY.J S R. LEONES



